



## Dear Parent/Guardian

You are invited to attend a meeting of Tobermore Primary School Parent Teacher Association on Thursday 16th September 2021 @ 6.30pm.

The PTA have purchased iPads and the Big Cat Reading books in the last year and held a very successful Summer Raffle raising much needed funds for the school.

We would envisage that the meeting will last no longer than an hour and would love to see a large turnout of parents/ guardians as this meeting and if you have any ideas for fundraising please let us know.

Chairperson

Zair X.aan

Lois Kane

"Together We Learn, Together We Achieve"